
SRHS to Host German Students in Exchange Program September 29 - October 10, 2017.  

For the past 18 years Southern Regional High School has participated in a highly enjoyable and 

successful exchange program with our sister school in Germany. This fall we will once again host 

students from Gernsheim Gymnasium (http://www.gymnasium-gernsheim.de/), a school situated 

between Frankfurt and Heidelberg in the southern part of Germany. The exchange will take place 

from September 29 – October 10.  

Currently, there are 18 students from the German school who are participating. Southern students 

who wish to participate in the program as hosts can print and fill out an application form. Please 

return your completed form to the 9/10 Main Office (attn. Frau Matthew). If you have any 

questions about hosting a German student in your home please contact Frau Matthew via email 

(vmatthew@srsd.net ).  

It will be an educational and fun experience for all who participate! Thank you in advance for 

supporting the Southern Regional High School German Program. Please visit this link to view a 

slideshow of highlights from previous exchanges! 
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